
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Wilshire Center-Koreatown 
Name: Andy Galan 
Phone Number: 12135903624 
Email: andygwcknc@gmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(14) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(1) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 11/09/2020 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 11/16/2020 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-1206 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: We, the Wilshire Center Koreatown Neighborhood Council of the City of Los Angeles
(WCKNC) SUPPORT Council File 20-1206, a Motion (Martinez – O’Farrell) requesting the Los
Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA) to report on both LAHSA’s demographic
composition and that of the Service Planning Areas leadership and include how it is reflective of the
homelessness population it serves. In the past, the efficacy of LAHSA’s homelessness policies have
been hindered by a lack of input that have resulted in impracticality when attempting to address
certain aspects of the homeless experience. We must ensure that the services offered by the City
work for those they are meant to serve. An important step to take in this regard is to ensure
representation. Representation will result in more effective services and a more compassionate
approach to policy. As Proposition 16 advances to the ballot for a decision by voters, it is incumbent
on the LAHSA to recognize any gaps in representation and prepare a plan to address any lack of
representation. 
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